
Monospace fonts which I believe are Sans-Serif (some add serifs to i and l to make them 
distinct, PT Mono adds serifs on 'T'). The random text is from http://catipsum.com/ but I have 
preceded it with a line of characters used in coding. I have now attempted to order these by 
size (length, then apparent height or weigh)t but the order is only approximate. I preppared 
this in libreoffice, the apparent weight varies with the zoom factor.

Terminus (TTF) (1.126)

0123456789 ilO #!/ ${} () [];

Human give me attention meow. Intrigued by the shower then cats take over
the world stare at the wall, play with food and get confused by dust. Poop
on grasses howl uncontrollably for no reason. Give attitude. Hide when
guests come over chase imaginary bugs scream at teh bath. Throwup on your
pillow sleep in the bathroom sink chase ball of string jump launch to pounce
upon little yarn mouse, bare fangs at toy run hide in litter box until
treats are fed so chew foot, but flop over. Intently stare at the same spot
purr while eating cat slap dog in face. Intrigued by the shower.

Kochi Gothic (1.047)

0123456789 ilO #!/ ${} () [];

Human give me attention meow. Intrigued by the shower then cats take over
the world stare at the wall, play with food and get confused by dust. Poop
on grasses howl uncontrollably for no reason. Give attitude. Hide when
guests come over chase imaginary bugs scream at teh bath. Throwup on your
pillow sleep in the bathroom sink chase ball of string jump launch to pounce
upon little yarn mouse, bare fangs at toy run hide in litter box until
treats are fed so chew foot, but flop over. Intently stare at the same spot
purr while eating cat slap dog in face. Intrigued by the shower.

Inconsolata (1.043)

0123456789 ilO #!/ ${} () [];

Human give me attention meow. Intrigued by the shower then cats take over
the world stare at the wall, play with food and get confused by dust. Poop
on grasses howl uncontrollably for no reason. Give attitude. Hide when
guests come over chase imaginary bugs scream at teh bath. Throwup on your
pillow sleep in the bathroom sink chase ball of string jump launch to pounce
upon little yarn mouse, bare fangs at toy run hide in litter box until
treats are fed so chew foot, but flop over. Intently stare at the same spot
purr while eating cat slap dog in face. Intrigued by the shower.

Ubuntu Mono (1.130)

0123456789 ilO #!/ ${} () [];

Human give me attention meow. Intrigued by the shower then cats take over
the world stare at the wall, play with food and get confused by dust. Poop
on grasses howl uncontrollably for no reason. Give attitude. Hide when
guests come over chase imaginary bugs scream at teh bath. Throwup on your
pillow sleep in the bathroom sink chase ball of string jump launch to pounce
upon little yarn mouse, bare fangs at toy run hide in litter box until
treats are fed so chew foot, but flop over. Intently stare at the same spot
purr while eating cat slap dog in face. Intrigued by the shower.

lipsum-mono-sans 1

http://catipsum.com/


Ume Gothic (1.131)

0123456789 ilO #!/ ${} () [];

Human give me attention meow. Intrigued by the shower then cats take over
the world stare at the wall, play with food and get confused by dust. Poop
on grasses howl uncontrollably for no reason. Give attitude. Hide when
guests come over chase imaginary bugs scream at teh bath. Throwup on your
pillow sleep in the bathroom sink chase ball of string jump launch to pounce
upon little yarn mouse, bare fangs at toy run hide in litter box until
treats are fed so chew foot, but flop over. Intently stare at the same spot
purr while eating cat slap dog in face. Intrigued by the shower.

VL Gothic (1.138)

0123456789 ilO #!/ ${} () [];

Human give me attention meow. Intrigued by the shower then cats take over
the world stare at the wall, play with food and get confused by dust. Poop
on grasses howl uncontrollably for no reason. Give attitude. Hide when
guests come over chase imaginary bugs scream at teh bath. Throwup on your
pillow sleep in the bathroom sink chase ball of string jump launch to pounce
upon little yarn mouse, bare fangs at toy run hide in litter box until
treats are fed so chew foot, but flop over. Intently stare at the same spot
purr while eating cat slap dog in face. Intrigued by the shower.

WenQuanYi Zen Hei Mono (1.140)

0123456789 ilO #!/ ${} () [];

Human give me attention meow. Intrigued by the shower then cats take over
the world stare at the wall, play with food and get confused by dust. Poop
on grasses howl uncontrollably for no reason. Give attitude. Hide when
guests come over chase imaginary bugs scream at teh bath. Throwup on your
pillow sleep in the bathroom sink chase ball of string jump launch to pounce
upon little yarn mouse, bare fangs at toy run hide in litter box until
treats are fed so chew foot, but flop over. Intently stare at the same spot
purr while eating cat slap dog in face. Intrigued by the shower.

IBM 3270 (1.042)

0123456789 ilO #!/ ${} () [];

Human give me attention meow. Intrigued by the shower then cats take over
the world stare at the wall, play with food and get confused by dust. Poop
on grasses howl uncontrollably for no reason. Give attitude. Hide when
guests come over chase imaginary bugs scream at teh bath. Throwup on your
pillow sleep in the bathroom sink chase ball of string jump launch to pounce
upon little yarn mouse, bare fangs at toy run hide in litter box until
treats are fed so chew foot, but flop over. Intently stare at the same spot
purr while eating cat slap dog in face. Intrigued by the shower.
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Source Code Pro (2.042)

0123456789 ilO #!/ ${} () [];

Human give me attention meow. Intrigued by the shower then cats take over
the world stare at the wall, play with food and get confused by dust. Poop
on grasses howl uncontrollably for no reason. Give attitude. Hide when
guests come over chase imaginary bugs scream at teh bath. Throwup on your
pillow sleep in the bathroom sink chase ball of string jump launch to pounce
upon little yarn mouse, bare fangs at toy run hide in litter box until
treats are fed so chew foot, but flop over. Intently stare at the same spot
purr while eating cat slap dog in face. Intrigued by the shower.

Oxygen Mono (1.119)

0123456789 ilO #!/ ${} () [];

Human give me attention meow. Intrigued by the shower then cats take over
the world stare at the wall, play with food and get confused by dust. Poop
on grasses howl uncontrollably for no reason. Give attitude. Hide when
guests come over chase imaginary bugs scream at teh bath. Throwup on your
pillow sleep in the bathroom sink chase ball of string jump launch to pounce
upon little yarn mouse, bare fangs at toy run hide in litter box until
treats are fed so chew foot, but flop over. Intently stare at the same spot
purr while eating cat slap dog in face. Intrigued by the shower.

PT Mono (2.037)

0123456789 ilO #!/ ${} () [];

Human give me attention meow. Intrigued by the shower then cats take over
the world stare at the wall, play with food and get confused by dust. Poop
on grasses howl uncontrollably for no reason. Give attitude. Hide when
guests come over chase imaginary bugs scream at teh bath. Throwup on your
pillow sleep in the bathroom sink chase ball of string jump launch to pounce
upon little yarn mouse, bare fangs at toy run hide in litter box until
treats are fed so chew foot, but flop over. Intently stare at the same spot
purr while eating cat slap dog in face. Intrigued by the shower.

Cousine (1.023)

0123456789 ilO #!/ ${} () [];

Human give me attention meow. Intrigued by the shower then cats take over
the world stare at the wall, play with food and get confused by dust. Poop
on grasses howl uncontrollably for no reason. Give attitude. Hide when
guests come over chase imaginary bugs scream at teh bath. Throwup on your
pillow sleep in the bathroom sink chase ball of string jump launch to pounce
upon little yarn mouse, bare fangs at toy run hide in litter box until
treats are fed so chew foot, but flop over. Intently stare at the same spot
purr while eating cat slap dog in face. Intrigued by the shower.
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Aerial Mono (1.001)

0123456789 ilO #!/ ${} () [];

Human give me attention meow. Intrigued by the shower then cats take over
the world stare at the wall, play with food and get confused by dust. Poop
on grasses howl uncontrollably for no reason. Give attitude. Hide when
guests come over chase imaginary bugs scream at teh bath. Throwup on your
pillow sleep in the bathroom sink chase ball of string jump launch to pounce
upon little yarn mouse, bare fangs at toy run hide in litter box until
treats are fed so chew foot, but flop over. Intently stare at the same spot
purr while eating cat slap dog in face. Intrigued by the shower.

Droid Sans Mono (2.012)

0123456789 ilO #!/ ${} () [];

Human give me attention meow. Intrigued by the shower then cats take over
the world stare at the wall, play with food and get confused by dust. Poop
on grasses howl uncontrollably for no reason. Give attitude. Hide when
guests come over chase imaginary bugs scream at teh bath. Throwup on your
pillow sleep in the bathroom sink chase ball of string jump launch to pounce
upon little yarn mouse, bare fangs at toy run hide in litter box until
treats are fed so chew foot, but flop over. Intently stare at the same spot
purr while eating cat slap dog in face. Intrigued by the shower.

DejaVu Sans Mono (1.025)

0123456789 ilO #!/ ${} () [];

Human give me attention meow. Intrigued by the shower then cats take over
the world stare at the wall, play with food and get confused by dust. Poop
on grasses howl uncontrollably for no reason. Give attitude. Hide when
ume-tgo4guests come over chase imaginary bugs scream at teh bath. Throwup on 
your
pillow sleep in the bathroom sink chase ball of string jump launch to pounce
upon little yarn mouse, bare fangs at toy run hide in litter box until
treats are fed so chew foot, but flop over. Intently stare at the same spot
purr while eating cat slap dog in face. Intrigued by the shower.

Hack (3.004)

0123456789 ilO #!/ ${} () [];

Human give me attention meow. Intrigued by the shower then cats take over
the world stare at the wall, play with food and get confused by dust. Poop
on grasses howl uncontrollably for no reason. Give attitude. Hide when
guests come over chase imaginary bugs scream at teh bath. Throwup on your
pillow sleep in the bathroom sink chase ball of string jump launch to pounce
upon little yarn mouse, bare fangs at toy run hide in litter box until
treats are fed so chew foot, but flop over. Intently stare at the same spot
purr while eating cat slap dog in face. Intrigued by the shower.
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JetBrains Mono (3.005)

0123456789 ilO #!/ ${} () [];

Human give me attention meow. Intrigued by the shower then cats take over
the world stare at the wall, play with food and get confused by dust. Poop
on grasses howl uncontrollably for no reason. Give attitude. Hide when
guests come over chase imaginary bugs scream at teh bath. Throwup on your
pillow sleep in the bathroom sink chase ball of string jump launch to pounce
upon little yarn mouse, bare fangs at toy run hide in litter box until
treats are fed so chew foot, but flop over. Intently stare at the same spot
purr while eating cat slap dog in face. Intrigued by the shower.

Liberation Mono (1.050)

0123456789 ilO #!/ ${} () [];

Human give me attention meow. Intrigued by the shower then cats take over
the world stare at the wall, play with food and get confused by dust. Poop
on grasses howl uncontrollably for no reason. Give attitude. Hide when
guests come over chase imaginary bugs scream at teh bath. Throwup on your
pillow sleep in the bathroom sink chase ball of string jump launch to pounce
upon little yarn mouse, bare fangs at toy run hide in litter box until
treats are fed so chew foot, but flop over. Intently stare at the same spot
purr while eating cat slap dog in face. Intrigued by the shower.

Noto Mono (3.003)

0123456789 ilO #!/ ${} () [];

Human give me attention meow. Intrigued by the shower then cats take over
the world stare at the wall, play with food and get confused by dust. Poop
on grasses howl uncontrollably for no reason. Give attitude. Hide when
guests come over chase imaginary bugs scream at teh bath. Throwup on your
pillow sleep in the bathroom sink chase ball of string jump launch to pounce
upon little yarn mouse, bare fangs at toy run hide in litter box until
treats are fed so chew foot, but flop over. Intently stare at the same spot
purr while eating cat slap dog in face. Intrigued by the shower.
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